
I joined St Mary’s in 2014 and have taught in Year 1, Year 4 and Year 6. I have been a member of 

the Senior Leadership Team since 2018. I believe in a broad and balanced curriculum and strive 

to include opportunities for creativity across all subject areas in my teaching practice to 

accommodate a diverse range of learning styles and enable all children to flourish. I am a trustee 

of the charity Education West Africa and have enjoyed organising fundraising activities to support 

children in our link school in Kenema. I am hopeful that I will have the opportunity to visit Sierra 

Leone once current travel restrictions begin to ease. 

 

Outside of school, I enjoy reading, cycling and walking in our beautiful local area, particularly on 

the beach!  


